
AFFILIATIONS 2014 FALL REPORT 

 

   There are currently 162 affiliates.  Down by 7 from last year.  We lost 1 
affiliate in Regions 2 and 15.  We lost 2 affiliates in Region 14, and we also lost 3 
affiliates in Region 7. 

   Unfortunately most of the RVPs have been a stumbling block in getting the 
affiliation paperwork out to the affiliate presidents in a timely manner and then 
getting the finished paperwork back to AIS before the deadline.  About half 
waited until the deadline and two RVPs sent in their paperwork and checks more 
than a month late.  This lateness is totally unacceptable. 

   The RVPs also need to be more involved in helping the affiliates. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Susan Boyce 


